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2ND Oct 2017 

 
G,day to you all, 

Last weekend we had our Xmas run to 

Kingaroy. Starting out we left Childers 

running to Biggenden where 
unfortunately we had our first casualty 

with Dennis and Sue Allison’s ragtop 

XJS failing to proceed. Appears fuel 

filter was the problem and the car 
limped home slowly and was out of the 

event. 

 

The remaining group continued on to 

the Hivesville pub for lunch.  

 
 

 
 
Lee Buckley and Josie Mittlheuser. 

 

We then travelled to the Kingsley 

grove winery near Kingaroy for wine 

testing and nibbles and a walking 
discussion on the merits of wine. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

The motel in Kingaroy was next stop 

for a bit of a spell and then dinner, 

secret Santa and raffles which all went 

down well and is always a lot of fun. 
Everyone won something and that’s 

why the raffles only earned about $3 I 

believe. 

 
 

Nice Pic of Bundy Bob and wife 

Gayleen 
Sunday was a beauty hot brekky and 

then to some lookout where the local 

blokes had been doing a bit of circle 

work destroying the parklike lawns. 
Then to the Lavender farm which the 

ladies just loved. Lovely spot and 

shady grounds. More food. 

Then to the Dusty Hill winery for lunch 
and sampling, great food and an 

altogether great spot, I’ll go back 

anytime.  
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We then said farewell to the 
contingent from Rocky and Gladstone 

and the run for home 

 

Great weekend and totally enjoyable 
with Dennis car being the only 

negative aspect to the weekend. I 

forgot to mention John Larges X type 

also failed to proceed before the start 
and he continued on in not a Jaguar. 

 

Thanks to Paul Mittleheuser for the 

planning and general idea for the run 

and Bundy Bob for the execution of it 
on the day, and Josie for the work she 

does in arranging all the raffles and 

prizes as well as Sandy and Bevin 

Hallyard for supplying the Bob Bon’s. 
I did well in the sampling and came 

home with six bottles of plonk. 

 

Whilst driving home from Kingaroy, we 
were in her majesty (ser111) and hit a 

dead rotten decomposing roo. 

Impossible to avoid him at the time so 

there was a mighty thump in the sub 

frame of her majesty. She seemed to 
be soldiering on without any noticeable 

problems. 

After arriving home we searched the 

garage looking for what we thought 
was a dead rat. Turned out to be 

decaying roo guts and sinew she was 

really on the bugle. Now I am off to 

the carwash to clean the underbody. 
 

 Third weekend in February is the next 

meeting which will be held at 

 
I trust all members’ will have an 

enjoyable Xmas with lots of grand fair 

and look forward to seeing you in the 

new year. 

 
Best wishes, 

 Bill Buckley 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Josie, Paul and Arthur Bock chairman 

 

 
Flash new lid for Bill and Lee 
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Chairman’s comments 
 
 

 

  

MARY 

 

  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

What’s been happening? 
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What’s coming up? 
  
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Members Vehicle Profile # 
  

 

  
 

  

 

 
 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Introducing new members! 
  

 
 

 

  

 
 

 

 

Remember to keep the revs up! 
 

 

Bill 
 

 

 


